
WOLVERTON PARISH COUNCIL   

Cancellation of meetings 

With regret, due to the Coronavirus, Parish 

Council meetings will not be held, until 

further notice. The May Annual Parish 

Meeting is therefore postponed. We will 

reconvene as soon as it is safe to hold public 

meetings.   

The Parish Council continues to work, 

remotely. Please keep an eye on the website, 

which includes guidance on managing the 

Coronavirus.  

A reminder of our contact details: 

Website: www.wolvertonpc.org.uk 

Email: clerk@wolvertonpc.org.uk 

Tel Clerk: 01789 730757  

WhatsApp: 07880 783427 (‘Wolverton 

Neighbours’ Coronavirus Support) 

Kathryn Hollinrake, Clerk  

19th March 2020 
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